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Docket lNos. 50-270
and 50-287

J. M, Hendrie, Depity Director for Technical Review
Directorate of Licensing

QCONER UNIT 2/3 REVIEW

In accordance with our memo to you dated June 14, 1972, enclosed s a
skeleton forvat in rough draft form of Supplement Yo, 2 to the ¢riginal
Oconee Safety Evaluation Report to cover Oconce Units 2 and 3, TYou will
note that it is f{a the format of the criginal Safety Evaluation Report and
is intended to assist the various review branches in organizing their
contributions to the report. Each review branch should revise the draft

wording to ussure that it is ideally suited to the evaluation performed by
that branch.

Since there has been no response to the June 14, 1972 memo we assume that

no second round questions to the applicant will be required and that Technical
Review's contribution to the Safety Evaluation Report will be completed by
September 25, 1972 in accordance with the Blue Book schedule.

Original signed by
R. C. DeYoung

B. C. DeYoung, Assistant Director
for Pressurized Water Reactors
Directorate of Licensing
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